Newsletter September 2009

Email: Goaks1@cableone.net

General Membership New:

Congratulations to Tony Madden, he was the winner of the drawing held on the 1st of August for the Callaway X-22 Irons.

The course is really looking great and with the great weather, more rounds of golf are being played. We have noticed that Beer tabs and caps are being thrown on the course as well as other items of trash. The Beer tabs and Caps cause damage to the mowing equipment which costs the course and you, a part owner of Green Oaks, money to repair. If you see tab, caps or other trash on the course, please help by picking it up and placing it in the trash receptacles on the course. If you see anyone throwing these items on the grown, feel free to ask their assistance. Another item has again reared it head. Seems some people enjoy sunflower seeds and do not respect the course. These hulls have been showing up on the greens and interfering with putts. If you enjoy sunflower seeds then be considerate of fellow golfers and dispose of them properly and no on **OUR** greens. The Electronic Drive for the irrigation pump should be installed the week of the 24th of August. Wayne and his crew have done an excellent job of watering the course while this device was down.

The 31st of July started a great weekend. First the Fish Fry which had a large turnout. The the three person scramble (1-2 Aug) which was the largest turn out for a tournament this year. Thank you for your support.

New Members:

Welcome Chris Howard, Jeff O'Neil and Richard Bell. May your golfing needs be met and new friends be found. The tickets for the \$10,000.00 Draw down will go on sale in September with the drawing taking place in December. Don't forget to purchase your tickets.

Thanks and Good Golfing

Bobby

COMMITTEES:

Ladies of Green Oaks (LOGO): They have done a very good job with all the events that they have sponsored and have worked very hard for Green Oaks.

Anonymous Men's Golf Association: These individuals have work very hard supporting various events sponsored by Green Oaks and LOGO. Thank You.

<u>Tournament Committee:</u> The success of the 3 person on 1 - 2 August was the results of this committees hard work. They are planning on having Happy Butch Luke here for the 3 person 5th - 6th of September.

The Acorn Room Lounge: Mr. Greg Matthes was this months winner of the \$25.00 Gift Certificate. **Coming Events:**

Steak Night 3rd & 17th, bring your steak and enjoy.

September 5 - 6, 3 Person Scramble

September 12th, Greenoaks Golf Club Championship will start. There will be three divisions, Men's, Seniors and Ladies. Sign up in the Pro Shop.

September 19th - 3 Lady Scramble.

September 26th & 27th, 1 Person Scramble.

From the Superintendent: We are working hard on the greens and fairways and hope you will help by repairing your ball marks and divots

Thanks Wayne